
The Coordinator of HINMICO project as representative of the HINMICO Consortium has been invited at Foresight Forum from the 9th to 11th September 2014 in Grenoble organised by 4M2020

The event is focused on reviewing the research needs in Micro and Nano Manufacturing and
inform H2020 about future priorities in this field.

      

The 4M2020  programme  is organising a Foresight Forum from the 9th to 11th September 2014
in Grenoble  to review the research needs in Micro and Nano Manufacturing and inform H2020
about future priorities in this field.

  

  

On behalf of the 4M2020 consortium, the Coordinator of HINMICO project as representative of
the HINMICO Consortium has been invited at this event. Peers discussions will be animated
and structured in clusters of technologies / application domains. Main challenges and
recommendations will be formulated towards strategic and coherent R&D efforts in support of
the EU industry and value chains in Micro and Nano Manufacturing. This Forum is an
opportunity for the Micro and Nano Manufacturing community to discuss and define its vision
and future priorities in the context of H2020, and to identify potential future high-impact projects.

  

  

Dr. Erastos Filos, Project Officer in charge of 4M2020, is actively supporting this foresight event
and will be attending the workshop with the Project Technical Advisor.
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